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From: Edward Swales

Sent: Fri, 8 Feb 2019 09:40:02 +0000Content
To: Katie Crerar

Subject: FW: Cairngorms development plan 2020
Sensitivity: Normal

From: Amelia Till

Sent: 07 February 2019 22:00

To: Planning

Subject: Cairngorms development plan 2020

Himy name is Amelia Tillage 13 and I live in the village of braemar and I went to the development plan meeting and I was advised to say my comment by email or online.

I think that we dona€™t need 83 new affordable houses in the village, I think that we definitely need some affordable houses in the village of Braemar because their are jobs available
for people but no accommodation for themto stay in so those jobs dond€™t get taken. My thoughts is that 83 new affordable houses will cause chaos throughout the village as we
are a small community and I would like to keep it as a small community rather than it being chaotic with traffic and we will end up turning into a town in my opinion. This village is
know for its tourismand its important that we keep the feel of it being a tourist village otherwise we may lose tourist which is not good for the village. This would also be a issue as
we already have a lack of parking in the village and bringing new houses in means more cars less spaces for people to park their car. My last point is that it would cause chaos with
young families with children, this would be a issue because the primary school has a lack of space to accommodate for many more children and are already nearly at the max. Even
though I amonly 13 years of age [ hope my comments are taken on board as I amthe future of the village in Braemar.

Cheers Amelia

Sent frommy iPhone



